
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 96.9%  Kingfishers 94.4% Jackdaws 98.3% Hummingbirds 93.5% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.8% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Matilda Hummingbirds Please note that payment must be made before the trip.  If you 

have any problems, please contact the Office.    

 

Guitar lessons Please note that there was no guitar lesson last Monday due to family 

bereavement.  The time will be made up for any missed lesson. 

 

 

School Photos Will be taking place on the morning of Wednesday 8th May.  

 

Ducklings Over the past week the Flamingos have had some visitors staying in their classroom 

- ducklings!!  

The eggs arrived on Tuesday and by Wednesday morning we had 2 ducklings waddling around 

ready to meet everyone! They were soon joined by duckling number 3 on Wednesday afternoon. 

The children wrote names down and the 3 chosen from the box were Pigella, Jemima-Rose and 

Maisy. 

 

We have had lots of fun with them and it's been amazing to see how fast they've grown. The 

children have helped with cleaning out the ducks' home and changing their food and water. We 

even gave them a swim in the paddling pool too! 

 

We will be sad to say goodbye to them and will miss their loud chirping through our phonics 

lessons! 
 

Fixed Penalty Notices Please see attached concerning changes in fixed penalty notices. 
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Well Done, Kingfishers!  Following their trip to Ranworth Broad yesterday, we received 

the following email from a member of the public. 

“I visited Ranworth Broad today with a friend and I believe it was some of your children who 

were there on a school visit. I just wanted to say how well behaved they all were and what 

great ambassadors of your school. We passed several of the small groups and they were all 

engaged, polite and obviously having a wonderful time. Credit to your teaching staff - the 

children have obviously been well trained.” 

 

Save the Date 07.06.24 The Friends are organising a wine tasting on Friday 7th June at 

7.30 pm.  More details to follow. 

 

Diary Dates Bank Holiday - 6th May 2024 

School Photos - 8th May 2024 

 
 
 
 


